Coyote hunting is a great way to help ranchers manage their livestock. The derby’s that take place are a great revenue boost to
small eastern Oregon towns that don’t receive a lot of visitors. Most the derby’s also donate and support local groups that help
children. There are some derby’s that all proceeds go directly to 4H and ag programs. Everyone involved in derby’s are real people
that have true honest values. Most people who oppose this bill have never been to eastern Oregon, or has never experienced a
coyote killing their livelihood. | oppose this bill and you should too.



